
                       HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practice 

The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”) is a federal law that required 

the creation of national standards to protect sensitive protected health information (“PHI”) from being 

disclosed without the patient’s consent or knowledge. The US Department of Health and Human 

Services (“HHS”) issued the HIPAA Privacy Rule to implement the requirements of HIPAA. The HIPAA 

Security Rule requires IV Hydration Clinics to implement appropriate technical, physical, and 

administrative safeguard to protect PHI. This Notice of Privacy Practices informs the IV Hydration client 

of: (1) how their PHI may be used and disclosed; (2) the IV Hydration Clinic duties to protect the privacy 

and confidentiality of the client’s PHI; (3) explain the client’s privacy rights, including their right to 

complain to HHS and to the IV Hydration Clinic if the client believes that their privacy rights have been 

violated; and (4) how to contact the IV Hydration Clinic for additional information and how to file a 

complaint. The Law requires healthcare providers to obtain a signed writing that confirms that you have 

received the Notice of Privacy Practices. The Notice is typically provided at the client’s first appointment 

and is also posted to the IV Hydration Clinic’s website with reminders issued to clients every three years.  

 

Patient Name: _____________________                Signature of Patient: _______________________ 

Practice Representative Name:  ________________________           Signature of Practice 

Representative:  ______________________ 


